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Reading and Writing Workshop 
We will be beginning our Nonfiction Units 
of Study in Reading and Writing 
Workshop. Students will be writing "How 
To…" books and studying the different 
types of nonfiction text features.


Shout Out to  
oOur Terrific Kids!o


Mrs. Bar's Class – Trinity and Peyton  

Miss Covington's Class – Jacie and Nala 

Mrs. Hedgepeth's Class – Peyton and 

Landon 

Mrs. Stokes' Class - Pressley and Ella 

 

Social Studies & Science 
Each Nine Weeks we 
alternate Social Studies and 
Science Units. In Social 
Studies, we will be focusing 
on Our Government. In 
Science, we will be observing 
the effect of Force and 
Motion on an object. 


Math Workshop 
We are continuing to dig deeper into our 
Place Value Unit and beginning to teach 
students how to solve one and two-step 
word problems. We will also start 
learning how to count money!


Second Grade News! 

What are we learning? 

PBIS Expectations: 
Be Respectful r Be Responsible r Be Safe 

Hello Everyone! 

WOW! Time is flying by so quickly, so we are finally getting our FIRST newsletter out to you! We 
have had time to get our routines and procedures in place. YAY! Thank you to everyone who has 
signed up for Class Dojo, if you haven't yet, contact your child's teacher for a code to join! Class 
Dojo is awesome because we can share class information and reminders quickly! Also, we 
appreciate everyone taking the time to attend Parent Teacher Conferences! However, if you have 
not done so, please make sure to arrange a time to meet with your child's teacher. 

Important Dates:    Friday, November 3rd - Charlotte's Web Play Field Study at Rock Hill High School



 
            Friday, November 16th - Thanksgiving Lunch *ONLY Kindergarten, 2nd Grade, and 5th Grade**


 
          Thanksgiving Holiday - Wednesday, November, 22nd – Friday, November 24th


 


